Our Ref: CW/VN0411

5" November 2013

Mr. Thomas O’Neill

Meetings Administrator
South Dublin County Council
County Hall,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24

Dear Mr. O’Neill,

Comhairle Cathrach
Bhaile Atha Cliath
Dublin City Council

City Manager's Department,
Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8.

Roinn Bhainisteoir na Cathrach,
Oifigi na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Atha Cliath 8
T. 01222 3762 F. 01222 2097
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I wish to inform you that Dublin City Council at the Monthly Meeting held on 4" November
2013 noted the content of your letter dated 21° October 2013 in relation to Fire Services

covering South Dublin County and the surrounding area.

Yours sincerely,

e

Vincent Norton
Executive Manager

Ceannoifig, Oifigi na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid. Bhaile Atha Cliath &. Eire
Head Office, Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8, Ireland
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